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September 8, 2008

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: Guidelines for the Pre - Approval of Long -Term Supply and/or Upstream

Transportation Contracts
Board File: EB 2008-0280

BP Canada Energy Company Limited (BP Canada) has received copies of the Ontario Energy
Board (the OEB) letter of August 22, 2008 advising interested parties of the process the OEB
will use to review the issues associated with the development of guidelines for the pre- approval
of long-term natural gas supply and/or upstream transportation contracts and inviting interested
parties to participate in the process.

BP Canada participated in the process leading to the March 30, 2005 report and continues to
have an interest in this matter and as requested is filing this letter to advise the OEB that BP
Canada wishes to participate in the two phase process including the stakeholder meetings.

All communication and correspondence with respect to this matter should be directed as follows:

BP Canada Energy Company
240-4 Ave S.W.
Calgary, Alberta T2P 2H8

Attn: Cheryl G. Worthy
Head of Regulatory Affairs, Canada

Telephone: 403-233-1569
Fax: 403-233-5667
Email: cheryl.worthy @bp.com

If you have any questions in regards to this request or require any additional information, please
contact me as noted above.
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“Cheryl G. Worthy
Head of Regulatory Affairs, Canada




